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study visits 
ergonomics laboratory 

CMU exchange program AY2023 
 
 As part of the CMU exchange program in academic year 2023 exchange students had a 
study visit at the Faculty of Engineering Thammasat University on August 22, 2023. The study 
visit provides many opportunities to learn about human factors in engineering and ergonomics 
laboratories that have a significant impact on safety, health, and efficiency with our students 
from the Occupational and Environmental Health program 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


